
ANNOUNCEMENTS—September 1, 2013 
                      WELCOME GUESTS 
We invite you to participate in the many opportunities 
for worship and service here. Our Discovering North-
wood class is for newcomers as well as those of us 
who have been around awhile to simply learn more 

about us or to become a member of our church family.  
 The next Discovering Northwood class will be September 15th in 
room 4 of the Christian Education Building from 11:00 am-12:00 pm. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the pastor, Rev. 
E. Chris Curvin, at ChrisCurvin@Northwoodpc.org or Membership 
Coordinator, Katie Pacana, at Katie@Northwoodpc.org. Both Katie 
and Chris can be reached at 796-8090.  

Loyal to His Church 
“Count on Me!” 

SAVE THE DATE! The annual Cedarkirk All Church Retreat will be 
October 18-20, 2013. Mark your calendars and sign up TODAY! 
Information can be found on the bulletin board directly across from 
the water fountain. You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend. 

Office Closed September 2nd 
The church office will be closed Monday, September 2nd in obser-
vance of Labor Day. The office will re-open Tuesday, September 
3rd at 9am. 

Presbyterian Women start a new Bible study in September.  Now 
is a great time to join a Circle! For more information call Ellen 
Stoup at 415-6585. 

Dinner for 6, 7, 8 
There is still time to participate in DINNER FOR 6-7-8!  The sign 
up sheet is in the hall on the "Fellowship" board.  The first dinner 
will be in October, but I need your name to prepare the 
groups.  Singles are welcome!  When you sign up 
please indicate if you prefer being in a group of 
6.  Some people feel their homes are too small for 
8 so many of our groups are for 6.  You may also 
call Martha Tobiassen, 727-669-5517, to get your 
name on the list.  

WE HAVE A NEW WEBSITE! 
We invite you to check out our newly updated Website: 
www.northwoodpc.org Over the summer, we’ve worked hard to 
update and collect information and now it is ready for you to see! 
For questions about the website, contact Katie Pacana, 796-8090. 
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News About Our Children's Ministries 
 

Rally Day Roundup Winners! 
We had a rip roarin’ good time at the NPC Corral last Sunday, kick-
ing off the new Sunday School year!  The morning program was 
followed by some yummy grub at the Chuck Wagon & Olde Fash-
ioned Fun & Games Under the Trees!  Listed below are the win-
ners of the games: 
 Water Balloon Toss –  
 Pool Noodle Horse Race- 
 3-Legged Race- 
  

Sunday School Classes 
Please see the back panel of the bulletin for information about our 

Sunday School Classes. 
 
King’s Kids: Time to sign up for King’s Kids! 
Registration forms are on the Noah’s Ark bulletin board.  This year 
we ask parents/caregivers to volunteer monthly (unless your child 
is in the Before/After Care program) 
• Teacher Training this Wednesday, September 4 from 4:00-

6:00 p.m. 
• King’s Kid’s Party: Wednesday, September 11 from 4:00-

5:00 p.m. *Parents must attend with kids. Please sign up to 
bring a dish! 

• King’s Kids Begins: Wednesday, September 18 from 4:00-
6:00 p.m. 

 
Marcy Kemerer, Interim Director of Children’s Ministry 

Marcykem07@gmail.com 727-455-2583 cell/text 

Youth Events 

• Sunday, September 1st: Youth Group 5-7pm 
• Friday, September 6: NO GAME NIGHT...RTU! 
• Sunday, September 8th: NO YOUTH GROUP 
 

Troy Harris, Interim Director of Youth & Young Adults 
YouthMinistry@Northwoodpc.org, 796-8090 

Fresh Brewed, A Woman's Bible Study, meets the first Friday of the 
month, 10:30am, Room 6. NEW BOOK, UNGLUED, by Lysa Terkeurst-
Making wise choices in the midst of raw emotions. Consider joining! 
Contact: Sally Uhler, 796-7563, Barbara Englehart, 791-4648, or Sandy 
Seckel, 787-1667  
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